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Bulletin Number: MA_IB_59 Distribution Date: 10/05/22 Effective Date: Ongoing 

Contact Point: Metrc® Support   Subject: Metrc Data Migration Schedule Change 

Reason: Metrc is rescheduling the data migration which impacts previously communicated outages. 
 
Greetings Metrc® users, 
   
As our organization continues to innovate our data solutions to better meet the needs of our state 
agency partners and industry users, we wanted to provide an update to the previously communicated 
data migration and related industry outages. 
 
Metrc will not be performing the data migration on the schedule previously communicated in Bulletin 
56, so outages will not occur on October 8th or October 14th.  
 
We will provide another update once the data migration dates have been rescheduled and ensure 
advance notice of these dates so your operation can plan for the related outages during the migration 
period.  
 
Thank you for your continued patience. Please contact Metrc Support at support@metrc.com or 877-
566-6506 with any questions. 
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